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Project Fact Sheet 
 

The Sonoran Boulevard has been planned and designated as a City of Phoenix arterial roadway since 1987. This roadway is an important east-west 
alignment between Interstate 17 and northeast Phoenix.  
 

Project includes: 
 Seven miles of new arterial roadway extending Sonoran Boulevard from 23rd Avenue to Cave Creek Road with portions traversing the 

Sonoran Preserve 
 Five miles of shared-use path that weaves through the desert up to a quarter mile from the roadway 
 Three bridges with artistic features, and balconies with seating and shade 
 Renaming the existing Dove Valley Road to “Sonoran Boulevard” 

 

Special amenities include: 
 Medians and landscaping that will maintain the visual aspect of the preserve by blending nature into the roadway design 
 Box culverts will convey storm water for natural drainage as well as accommodate crossing areas for wildlife, equestrians and hikers 

 

Construction Details:   
 Contractor:  Haydon Building Corp. 
 Project amount:  Approximately $40 million 
 Estimated Completion: Early 2013 

Project Hotline 
(480) 281-1506 

www.phoenix.gov/STREETS/sonoran.html 

 


